
FOR CLASSES– P.N.- II 

Circular No. SGS/148/2024-25 

Date: 28-01-2025 

‘OORJA- is back’ 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings. 

SGS believes that winners never stop, they know that the more they play the more 

the challenges await. To give exposure to our kids in all aspects. School is 

organising a ‘Sports Day (OORJA)’ for classes P.N.- II . There will be 100% 

participation of the students. 

* Kindly send your ward daily to school for practices.  

Best Regards, 

 

 

(PRINCIPAL) 

 


